
 

 

 

RESOLUTION/ORDINANCE EXECUTIVE SUMMARY 
   

Resolution: No.    
Authorization to Approve Agreement with BerryDunn for Strategic 
Planning Services 
  
Committee Flow: Finance and Budget Committee, Executive Committee, 
County Board  
Contact: Kathleen T Hopkinson, 630.208.5132 

 
Budget Information: 

Was this item budgeted? Yes Contract Amount:  $127,500 
If not budgeted, explain funding source:  N/A 
 
In October 2024, the County issued Request for Proposals #24-0-56-KK Kane County 
Strategic Plan to obtain the services of a professional services firm.  Nine vendors 
responded and Berry, Dunn, McNeil & Parker, LLC (dba BerryDunn) of Portland, Maine 
was selected as the winning vendor.  The contract is a fixed fee totaling $127,500.   
 
This resolution requests approval of the contract with BerryDunn. 
 


	Resolution: No.

